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ANTELOPE VALLEY COLLEGE




September 29, 2004

Dear Business Friend,

I would like to invite you to attend the Antelope Valley College Inaugural Francophone Music Festival, which will be held on November 4, 2004.  During the festival, France and fifty-two French-speaking countries will meet through a celebration of music and dance.

The festival will take place in different locations of the college.  It will feature World Beat Band “Jamallad” from the Ivory Coast in West Africa, West African reggae, French rap, traditional French love songs and much more.   Palmdale and Littlerock High Schools are also performing for this event along with other community organizations.

This is a unique event that you definitely don’t want to miss.  I am seeking sponsors to be placed on the Music Festival’s program.  Your tax-deductible donations will be greatly appreciated.  Your business name, address and phone number will be placed on the event’s program.  The following items are what we are seeking from your fine establishment:


Gift certificates


Flowers


Soft drinks


Pastries


Cheese


French Bread


Fruit


Plants

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (661)722-6557.  Thank you for consideration of this request.

Warm regards,

Marthe Aponte

